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July 28, 1980

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. William A. Nixon
Uranium Process Licensing Section
Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle & Mat'l Safety
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Nixon:

In accordance with our earlier discussion, enclosed are revisions to the
Stabilization Plan (License ~,TA-583) presented on August 15,1979 for
your consideration. These revisions should be inserted into the loose-leaf
notebook to replace the original pages. The revisions include major
additions to Chapter 11 - Alternate Sites, new Appendix IV and minor changes
to Chapters 3, 7, and 12.

As you can see from the attached distribution list, copies have been forwarded
to other federal and state agencies in accordance with your previous direc-

. tions.
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